

To: University Council

Via: university.council@eur.nl

Date

6 maart 2024

Subject

Response to 38704 Additional budget request Convergence

Our reference

CvB/275.782/EvS/RP

Your reference

UC/RA/38704

Page

1/1

Enclosure

-

Department

Executive Board

Visiting address

Burgemeester Oudlaan 50 Erasmus Building A2-01

Postal address

P.O. Box 1738 3000 DR Rotterdam The Netherlands

T +31 10 408 1751 E cvb@eur.nl W www.eur.nl/English Dear members of the University Council,

Thank you for your letter of February 7th, 2024 with your consent on the additional budget of the Convergence 2024-2028.

In your letter you address to the concerns you expressed during the Consultation Meeting. These concerns were also mentioned in the advisory memo of November 2023, written by CPC. We will keep these concerns into account in any further steps that we will take and into the shaping of the new vision for the School of Convergence.

At this moment, a vision on School of Convergence is in a phase of development, but there are no concrete plans. When this new vision is available, we will share it with the University Council for advice and we will include a budget plan for this, as you asked.

We hope to have informed you sufficiently,

The Executive Board of Erasmus University Rotterdam,

dr. E.M.A. van Schoten RA Vice-president

